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The Chair of the Style Committee submits for the consideration of the member states the following report on the work done on the two resolutions adopted by the General Assembly of the Organization of American States at its forty-sixth special session, held in Guatemala City, Guatemala, on September 19, 2014.
1. Composition and installation of the Committee
The Style Committee of the forty-sixth special session of the General Assembly comprised the delegations of Guatemala (for Spanish), the United States (English), Brazil (Portuguese), and Canada (French). The Style Committee was also open to all delegations.
2. Scope of the mandate
In accordance with to Article 28 of the Rules of Procedure of the General Assembly [AG/RES. 1737 (XXX-O/00)], the Style Committee “shall receive the resolutions, declarations, and recommendations issued by the General Assembly, shall correct their defects of form, and shall ensure equivalency among the versions in the official languages. If it notes defects of form that it cannot correct, the Style Committee shall submit the matter to the Permanent Council for resolution.”
In that regard, the Style Committee was entrusted with the review of the two resolutions adopted by the General Assembly at its forty-sixth special session, held in Guatemala City, Guatemala:
· AG/RES. 1 (XLVI-E/14), “Reflections and Guidelines to Formulate and Follow up on Comprehensive Policies to Address the World Drug Problem in the Americas”; and 

· AG/RES. 2 (XLVI-E/14), “Vote of Thanks to the People and Government of the Republic of Guatemala”
3. Style Committee proceedings
To comply with the mandate entrusted to it, the Style Committee met on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, from 2:30 to 6:00 p.m. with all four of its members present. No observers attended. The Style Committee was chaired by the delegation of Guatemala in the person of its alternate representative, Minister Counselor Luis Carranza Cifuentes.
4. Recommendations to the Permanent Council on specific substantive issues 
The Chair has no concerns or recommendations to bring to the attention of the Permanent Council on the texts reviewed.
5. Final texts
The texts revised by the Style Committee were published on 7 November, 2014 as:
· AG/RES. 1 (XLVI-E/14) rev. 1, “Reflections and Guidelines to Formulate and Follow up on Comprehensive Policies to Address the World Drug Problem in the Americas”; and 

· AG/RES. 2 (XLVI-E/14) rev. 1, “Vote of Thanks to the People and Government of the Republic of Guatemala”
6. Conclusion of its mandate
The Style Committee of the forty-sixth special session of the General Assembly having concluded its mandate, the Chair has the pleasure of referring this report to the Permanent Council of the OAS for consideration. 
[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL


Luis Carranza Cifuentes
Minister Counselor, Alternate Representative of Guatemala
Chair of the Style Committee of the 
forty-sixth special session of the General Assembly
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP33752E01.doc�








_953622076.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



